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The purpose of the State of New Jersey Domestic Violence Policy for Public Employers 
is to set a uniform standard for dealing with issues that arise when a public worker is a 
victim or otherwise impacted by domestic violence.  

The purpose of this policy is also to encourage employees who are victims of domestic 
violence, and those impacted by domestic violence, 
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